

The Ockendon Academy and Studio School

Erriff Drive, South Ockendon Essex RM15 5AY

Tel: 01708 851661 Fax: 01708 851517

Email: office@theockendonacademy.com Web: www.theockendonacademy.com Tel: 01708 850240 Fax: 01708 851517

Email: office@ockendonstudioschool.com Web: www.ockendonstudioschool.com



5th January 2018

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Principal at The Ockendon Academy. This post arises due to the retirement of Mrs Barbara King, the current post holder.

We are a very successful Academy dedicated to serving the communities of Ockendon and the surrounding area. Our passion is to provide all our students with education and life experiences of outstanding quality. We want to enable them to develop into confident learners who will go on to excel in their chosen field.

Our desire to enable our students to achieve, is underpinned by our determination to provide them and their families access to high quality teaching and support throughout their time at the Academy. This also involves close partnership working with our local community, schools, local services, work place providers and higher education partners, to maximise our students' life opportunities.

The Governing Body are committed to supporting the Academy in all aspects of its work. We are ambitious for our students and our staff and are looking to appoint someone who shares that ambition. If this is you and you are successful in being appointed, you will join a strong and experienced staff team who are eager to build on their achievements, and take the Academy to greater success in the future.

We hope that you will see this post as an exciting opportunity to develop your career as an outstanding educator and we look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Mr Richard Milligan Chair of Governors

R.C. Millige.



















